
  
What will the future look like? You 

decide. 

Intel is pleased to announce a special program being launched 

during the Summer of 2013 geared to support undergraduates 

exploring engineering education. The program is called the INTEL 

ULTIMATE ENGINEERING EXPERIENCE. 

The event will be hosted by CHANDLER-GILBERT COMMUNITY 

COLLEGE at their local campus, in partnership with Intel.  

WHAT IS IT? The IUEE Program is designed to provide you with 

hands-on technical engineering experience. We will be building a 

robot, developing an app, and acting like entrepreneurs to create 

and develop solutions to improve people’s lives. There will be 

competitions with cool prizes to the winning teams. This is an 

exciting opportunity for you—you won’t want to miss it!! Come 

join other freshman/sophomore students in your area for this 

awesome experience. 

WHEN IS IT? The six week program will kick off on June 3rd and 

will run through July 11th. 

WHAT IS REQUIRED? To be considered you must possess the 

permanent/unrestricted right to work in the U.S. without 

sponsorship.  You also must be currently enrolled in a qualifying 

degree program. 

 

How do I sign up? 

Go to www.cgc.edu/iuee to sign up. 

WHAT DO I GET OUT OF THIS? Students will gain exposure to 

different types of engineers within Intel and really get a glimpse 

into the field of engineering. Chandler-Gilbert Community College, 

in partnership with Intel is providing a fun, high energy and 

supportive environment in this summer program; students get 

mentoring and a chance to network and participate in cool 

activities with Intel employees. 

 

CHANDLER GILBERT 

COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

 

CHANDLER, AZ 

JUNE 3 – JULY 11, 2013 
 

When will I be notified if I’m 

accepted into the program?  

Applications will be accepted through        

April 19th at 5pm. 

All applicants will be contacted by             

April 30, 2013. 

 

 

 

“The most important highlight I can see for myself with 

this program is the networking opportunity I was given. 

I loved being able to meet so many smart, interesting, 

and influential people; both Intel people and the 

interns.” 

2012 AZ IUEE participant 

 

 

http://www.cgc.edu/iuee

